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Comments: To whom this may concern.

Thank you for hearing me out. | am concerned about the closing of the current trail system and going to the out
and back. Many of reasons being: stresses on the land due to the out and back. Having to hike significantly
further to across country that is easier to access as this given time .

In general the swap is not equitable for hunters. The proposed land to swap is not the same habitat and hunting
grounds.

I'm also concerned that the mineral right transfer will allow the private parties to develop roads , divert water and
cut trees. It would be a sin to mess with the habitat/landscape of the crazies .

It has not been disclosed how much the value of the land what is, water rights , or timber exchange .
I urge you to hold a public comment period to consider and value the Publics opinions of this exchange .

Thank you
-Jon Lang



